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Service Impact Due to Fires in California 

 

Camp Fire - Paradise, CA 

The towns of Paradise and Magalia are open to emergency vehicles only due to extreme fire damage.  It is 

unknown how long this restriction will be in effect.  Oroville and some surrounding areas are still evacuated so 

delivery service is not available today. 

 

Thomas Fire - Ventura County, CA 

Much of Ventura county is not accessible due to fire causing evacuations, road closures and dangerous air 

quality.  Cities we are unable to service include: Agoura Hills, Calabasas, Camarillo, Malibu, Moorpark, 

Newbury Park, Oak Park, Oxnard, Pacific Palisades, Simi Valley, Thousand Oaks, Topanga, Ventura, and 

Westlake Village.  This area will be evaluated again tomorrow for delivery service capabilities.   

 

Our prayers are with those affected by these devastating fires along with our firefighters and peace officers 

putting themselves at risk for public safety.  For current status of any shipments destined for these areas please 

contact our local service center. 

 

Thank you for your patience and consideration in this manner. 

 


